AD Hoc Meeting
December 17, 2015

Committee members present:
Todd Allen, Corey Parker, Bob Barth, Karen Larson, Ben Genes, Cathy O’Brien

-Todd and Corey updated the committee on the school boards recent discussions and decision to move
forward with a bond for the amount of $1.5M.

- Outlined to the committee, the scope of the project has not changed, all aspects will be the
same including:
O 6-8 lane all-weather track
0 Artificial turf field with non-tire crumb infill option (EPDM)
0 Reconfiguration of baseball and softball fields
0 Underground work for the possibility of lights at a future time

-Corey will update all information from last year with new data and voting date

- Over the next couple weeks, Todd and Corey will start to redraft our presentation for upcoming
community meetings to keep all towns in the loop (rec commissions, town councils).

- Dates to remember:

Public Hearing- January 13
Deliberative Session- February 3
Primary Vote- February 8

Bond Vote- March 8

Next meeting date: Tuesday, January 5th at 6:30pm



